
 

 
Spring 2019 New Jersey Student Learning Assessment for English Language Arts and Mathematics  

(NJSLA-ELA/M) Video Individual Student Reports (Video ISRs) 
 

February 18, 2020 

Dear Families,  

The Upper Township School District is pleased to announce a new and innovative method for presenting 
parents/guardians with ISRs. This is in response to feedback from stakeholders during the two phases of 
outreach to the public conducted by the New Jersey Department of Education (NJDOE).  

In addition to traditional paper ISRs delivered by schools, video versions of the ISRs are currently available 
via the online Parent Portal (https://nj-results.pearsonaccessnext.com/login). The video score report 
communicates information from the ISR through animations and a voiceover in New Jersey’s top five 
languages: English, Spanish, Chinese, Portuguese, and Arabic. The portal will also allow for 
parents/guardians to track their student’s scores from year to year, beginning with spring 2019.  

The printed ISRs that were uploaded to Genesis and made available to parents/guardians in September of 
this school year include the claim codes that parents/guardians can use to access their child's performance 
results in the NJ Parent Portal. Parents or guardians must create an account on the parent portal and use 
the claim code provided on the student’s ISR to add the results to their profile.  

For additional support feel free to use the New Jersey Parent Portal User Guide when setting up your 
account to access the portal. Please feel free to call me at extension 2110 if you need further assistance. 
We are excited about the opportunity to strengthen our efforts to effectively communicate your child’s 
performance on the New Jersey Student Learning Assessments with you. Thank you for your continued 
support.  

Sincerely,  

Ken Barth 
 
Ken Barth 
Academic Achievement Officer and District Test Coordinator  

 

 

 


